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December 26, 2013

David Martin

Siting Analyst
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square ,
New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  EM-VER-054-130805 — Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
175 Dickinson Road, Glastonbury, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Martin;

On August 20, 2013, the Siting Council acknowledged receipt of Cellco’s
notice of intent to modify its telecommunications facility at 175 Dickinson Road in
Glastonbury. The modification involved the replacement of certain antennas.

As a condition of the acknowledgement, Cellco was required to provide the
Council with a letter stating that the recommendations specified in the structural
report were implemented. Attached is a Tower Modification Certification Letter
verifying that these conditions have been satisfied. All construction associated with
these modifications has now been completed.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me or Rachel

Mayo.
Sincerely,
Kenneth C. Baldwin
Attachment
Copy to:
Sandy M. Carter
Brian Ragozzine
Mark Gauger
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November 26, 2013

Mr. Mark Gauger

Verizon Wireless

99 East River Diive

East Hartford, Connecricut 06108

Re: Bxisting Telecommunications Facility Tower Modification Certification Letter

Project: Verizon ~ Hast Glastonbury 2
175 Diclanson Road
Glastenbury, CT'

Towet Owner:  SBA Communications Corporation
5900 Broken Sound Parloway NW
Boca Raton, Florida 33487

Engineet: FDH Engineering
2730 Rowland Ave Raleigh, NC 27615

Centek Project No.:  13008.049

Dear Mr. Gauger,

We are providing this “Existing Telecommunications Facility Tower Modification Certificarion
Letrer” with regard to the antenna upgrade by Verizon Wireless at the above referenced project.

The following are the basis for substantiating compliance with the FDH Engineering Structural
Analysis Repost (FDH Project No. 1342011400) dated July 12, 2013

G Review of the FDH Suructural Analysis Report dated 07/12/2013.

0 Field observations by Centek personnel of the coax installation en 11/23/2013 which
detenmined all coax lines and diplexers were instailed in general compliance with the
recommendations of the structural analysis report prepared by FDH on 07/12/2013.

The work under this Contract has been reviewed and found, to the Engineer’s best knowledge,
information and belief, to be completed in general compliance with the documents referenced ahove.

Sincerely, P

Calo F. Centore, PE
Principal —Structural Engineer

CC: Rachel Mayo, Tim Parks, Steve Schadler




